
Town of Lyme 
Planning Board 

1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 
Lyme, NH  03768 

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
 March 28th,2013 

 
The Lyme Planning Board will meet on March 28th,2013 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal 
Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
1) Elect a Board Chair and Vice-Chair 
 
2) David Roby and Daniel & Mildred Bailey have applied to the Lyme Planning Board 
for a Minor Subdivision to create a 2 lot subdivision of lot 6 on Tax map 406. The 
applicants propose to split the approximately 64 acre lot into two lots one being 61 acres 
and the other being 2.5 acres.  
 
3) Don and Julia Elder and Bear Hill Conservancy Trust have applied to the Lyme 
Planning Board  for a Lot Line Adjustment to annex 1.2 acres more or less from Lot 45  
owned by  Bear Hill Conservancy Trust to lot 46 owned by the Elders, both lots being on 
tax map 409. 
 
 
4) Approve minutes from April 28th,2013 and March 14th,2013 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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